
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 13, 2020 
 
 
Dear Jefferson Families,  
 
 
Our first week of 2020 was a success! Students are gearing up for the upcoming fitness testing 
in PE, diving into CER (Claim Evidence Reasoning) paragraphs in 5th - 8th grade classes, and 
participating in academic discourse through structured discussions!  
 
 
Thank you for getting your children to school on time. We have seen an increase in student 
enrollment this week, so let’s keep it up. As a reminder, if you are dropping off your child 
after 8:15, an adult must come into the office and sign your child(ren) in.  
 
 
This is a reminder:  The county has placed signage on the side of the road in the drop off and 
pick up areas.  Furthermore, CHP will be patrolling the areas during drop off and pick up to 
ensure cars are not waiting in the turning or traffic lanes.  Please do your part by parking in 
the parking lots if you are arriving prior to 3:00 if the drive through is full.  We cannot 
have cars waiting in the street.  Your child can walk across the crosswalk to your 
car.  Furthermore, your child cannot load your car if you are waiting on Chrisman or Linne, 
please pull into the lot to ensure their safety.  Once the bell rings, traffic can flow through the 
drive through lane as usual.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Again, we truly appreciate your continued support. Please read the Jefferson Times on a 
weekly basis and visit our website at https://www.jeffersonschooldistrict.com/jefferson. 

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Wooten 

Jefferson School  
Home of the Wildcats 

 Alyssa Wooten, Principal 
Lauren Beith, Principal’s Secretary 

Angela Hewey, Attendance Clerk 

https://www.jeffersonschooldistrict.com/jefferson


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop Off/Pick Up  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

www.yearbookordercenter.com 
Order Number 6832 

 
 
 
 
 
 

YEARBOOKS 

Order your yearbook directly online.  Yearbooks 
can be ordered through March 15, 2020.  
Yearbooks will be delivered to school and 
distributed to during the last two weeks of school.   

 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/


 

 

Hey Wildcat Artists! 
 

Start creating your awesome works of art!  
 

 2D art must be no larger than 22" by 

34".  

 3D art must be no larger than 24" in 

any direction.  
 

You may use pencil, charcoal, oil pastels, 

paint, clay, just to name a few.  
 

Submit your art to the 

library by January 15, 2020. 
 

Bring the whole family and 

join us Wednesday, January 

22 from 3:00-7:00 for the 

Art Show Reception. 
 

Please see Mrs. Gleason for 

materials, ideas, or questions. 

 



Date:   Wednesday, February 26, 2020
Time:   Orientation begins promptly at 3:30 p.m. 
Location:  Your home school (Hawkins, Monticello and Traina)
RSVP: At notifications@jsdtracy.com if you plan on attending
If you reside outside of Jefferson School District boundaries,
email notifications@jsdtracy.com for additional information.

Jefferson School District
Kindergarten/ Transitional Kindergarten

Orientation and Priority Registration

2020-2021 School Year 

www.JeffersonSchoolDistrict.com

209-836-3388





ILLNESS AND SCHOOL MEMO 

I NEED TO STAY HOME IF 

I HAVE A FEVER I AM VOMITING I HAVE DIARRHEA I HAVE A RASH I HAVE HEAD LICE I HAVE AN EYE 
INFECTION 

I HAVE BEEN IN 
THE HOSPITAL 

Oral temperature 
of 100°F or 

higher. 

Within the past 
24 hours. 

Within the past 
24 hours. 

Body rash with 
itching or fever. 

Itchy head, active 
head lice. 

Redness, itching 
and/or “crusty” 
drainage from 

eye. 

Hospital stay 
and/or ER visit. 

I AM READY TO GO BACK TO SCHOOL WHEN I AM… 
Fever free for 24 
hours without 

the use of fever 
reducing 

medication (i.e. 
Tylenol, 
Motrin). 

Free from 
vomiting for at 

least 2 solid 
meals. 

Free from 
diarrhea for at 
least 24 hours. 

*Free from rash,
itching, or fever.
Evaluated by my
doctor and have
note to return 

to school.* 

Treated with 
appropriate lice 

treatment at 
home and proof 

is provided to 
nurse. 

*Evaluated by
my doctor and
have note to

return to 
school.* 

*Released by
my medical
provider to
return to 
school.* 

*To return to school, a doctor’s note must be provided to the school nurse stating the date of return.

STEPS TO REDUCE ILLNESS 
Drink plenty of 

water, eat a 
healthy variety 
of foods, and 
get at least 8 

hours of sleep 
every night. 

Get a flu shot. 

Wash hands 
frequently using 
soap and water 
for at least 20 

seconds. 

Cover coughs 
and sneezes 

with tissues or 
by coughing into 

the elbow. 

Keep children at 
home if they 

are sick. 
Separate sick 

family members 
from others. 

Ensure parent 
emergency 

contact 
information is 

correct. 

Call your doctor 
for: high fever, 

prolonged illness, 
respiratory 

problems, or 
other severe 
symptoms. 



 




